
Parkland Lady Trojan Basketball Booster Club Meeting 
Tuesday, December 8, 2020 

8:15 pm (Zoom Meeting) Minutes

Booster Club President, Chris Berger opened the meeting at 8:00pm. 

The following members attended the meeting:   Katie Frank , Doreen Wynn, Susan Marshall, Shawn Schmidt, , 
Tania Scriff, Kim Spang, Bev and Bill Wilkinson, Robert Zurinskas. Coach Ed Ohlson attended as well. 

I. Welcome and introduction of officers:

a. Chris Berger, President

b. Shawn Schmidt, Vice President

c. Bob Zurkinskas, Treasurer

d. Kim Spang, Secretary

II. Membership dues – won’t be collected this year due to various reasons.

III. Spirit wear – store was very successful and closed on Sunday with 45 orders.  Company was flexible and 
easy to work with.  

IV. Coach Ohlson 

a. Update on the season - There are still many unknowns.  Schedules are pushed back and game swill 
start Jan 15th as of right now.  We will play each team 2 times for a total of 10 games.  Things are 
still fluid and can change.  Practice will be held 4 times a week until the end of December.  
Starting on Jan. 4 he hopes practice will go back to  Mon. – Sat.  

b. Communication - Coach Ohlson will communicate  mostly through TeamSnap and Chris will use 
email to communicate with parents and family.   

c. Game day transportation – Players can take the bus and they will also be allowed to ride to and 
from games with parents and family members as long as they have a note which needs to be given 
to the Coach.  

d. Spectators at games - No decision on spectators yet at games. However, games can be viewed via 
the Parkland YouTube Channel.  

V. Treasurer Report - Funds look good.  In the fall, we paid for masks, and made a donation to the educational 
foundation. Booster club received a nice letter from the educational foundation for the gift in support of  
Thanksgiving dinner. 

VI. Senior Night - Target the second home game to hold the event.  Chrissy will work with Holly to put the 
event together. 

a. Updates - Yard signs have been ordered; plan to decorate cars this year instead of houses.

b. Gifts - Silver charms are ordered.  Coach Ohlson would like to order basketballs that will be 
personalized for each senior.  Chrissy and Holly are also exploring other gifts similar to what was 
done last year with the blankets and memory jars.  

c. Pictures – Since we can’t take formal pictures, Coach Ohlson will take head shots and team 
picture during practice.  

VII. Season Program  - Chris will take the lead on the programs and will look for people to help produce the 
program this year.  Will plan to have the programs done closer to the end of the season.  Hopefully the 
sponsors and the player shout outs, will cover the cost of the programs and we can provide it as a gift to the 
players. 



Meeting Adjourned at 9:15pm

Next Meeting Date: Tuesday, January 5 at 8:15 p.m. via Zoom


